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July 11, 2022 
 
V. Rev. Gerald Christopher Saenz 
Columban Fathers – U.S. Region 
P.O. Box 10 
St. Columban’s, NE 68056-0010 
 
 
Dear Fr. Gerald, 
 
Thank you for recently completing the process for your Annual Assessment Summary.  We hope that 
you found the process a helpful way to sustain the best practices you have implemented.  At this time, 
there are no follow-up items for your ongoing accreditation.  We have updated our records to show that 
you have completed the requirement for 2022 and will be in touch for the process again next year.  In 
the meantime, please don’t hesitate to contact us if we can be of service.  
 
Please note that Praesidium does not maintain copies of the documentation you submitted, so you will 
need to keep records of this process for your internal records. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing commitment to protect those you serve.   
 
Best Regards, 

Kiran Rupani, MPH 

Director of Accreditation 

Praesidium 
 


